
MASS SCHEDULE AT CHRIST THE KING 

WEEKLY 

Saturday        7:00pm (Spanish)  

Sunday        10:15 am                                              

Wednesday   4:00 pm 

Wednesday   7:00pm (Spanish)                                         

             

First Fridays       

 

Holy Days of Obligation   4:00 pm  

 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday   5:15 pm  

Sunday          9:45 am or by appointment 

Christ the king catholic CHURCH 

ADDRESS: 

14045 N. HWY 301 

Citra, FL 32113  

PASTOR:                        

Fr. Patrick J. Sheedy 

ASSOCIATES:                 

Fr. Joseph Maniangat                          

Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski  

Fr. Titus Kachinda  

DEACONS:                                                       

James Maubach                                         

Stephen Floyd                                                                       

Heriberto Berrios                                                                                                                                        

PHONE: 

352.595.5605 

 

BULLETIN ONLINE: 

www.blessedtrinity.org 

SICK CALLS:    

352.629.8092 

 

 

BLESSED TRINITY  

5 S.E. 17th Street   

Ocala, FL  34471   

352.629.8092 

 

LA GUADALUPANA    

11153 West Hwy 40   

Ocala, FL  34482      

352.291.2695 

 

June 30, 2024 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY 

WEEKEND                                                                 

Saturday  4:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

Sunday              7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am,            

  1:00 pm Spanish, 5:00pm LifeTeen  

DAILY 

Monday—Friday 7:10 am and 5:30 pm                       

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)     

Thursday 6:30 pm Spanish  

Saturday  8:00 am 

MASS SCHEDULE AT LA GUADALUPANA 

Tuesday  7:00 pm  Spanish 

Sunday  7:00 pm Spanish 

Our readings today remind us that our God is a tender and loving God.  
  
In our Gospel, Jesus heals an ill child. An anxious and loving father sought after Jesus so that his daughter might 
be cured of her illness. As Jesus was traveling to heal her, they got word that the daughter had died. In that  
deeply painful moment, a moment no parent wants to experience, Jesus turned and said, “Do not be afraid; just 
have faith.” 
  
Recall a moment when you felt like you hit rock bottom. Maybe you received devastating news, someone died, 
you lost your job, you were fighting addiction, or you were suffering mentally, spiritually or physically. Maybe you 
are living that moment or maybe that moment is yet to come. 
  
In that time, imagine Jesus looking at you and saying, “Do not be afraid; just have faith.”  Remember this verse. 
May it bring you peace and comfort. Recall that in our First Reading, God does not rejoice in our suffering and 
death. He rejoices in our faith and our trust in His glorious plan for our lives.  
  
Whether we are healed like the little girl in our Gospel in this life, or we carry our 
suffering with us until we reach the next, if we remain faithful, Jesus will one day 
say to us, “Little girl or little boy, I say to you, arise!” 
  
Today, let us reflect on how much our Good and Gracious God loves us.                        
Remember that whatever we are suffering in this life, do not be afraid, God is right 
there with us. 

 

Hajal’s Thoroughbreds, Inc. 

~Since 1986~ 

Philip Hajal—Export Manager 

4360 NE 138th Pl 

Anthony, FL  32617 

Office: 352-867-1810 

 

THE 

BRION KENYON  

                                BAND 

 

For Booking Call 

352-622-3563 

 

Music for...back porches,                                       

patios, BBQ’s and parties 

HANDYMAN/YARD WORK 

Handy in all household needs: 

yard work, pressure cleaning, 

mulching, construction, decks, 

painting, carpentry 

Father & Son                                                       

30+ years of experience,                              

Very reliable and dependable          

Jonathan Baker 352.361.4549 

Rick Baker 352.342.5544 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

COUNTRYSIDE 

FUNERAL HOME 

JAMES P. BYRNE, LFD 
Family Owned & Operated 

“The affordable choice with old fashioned service” 

9185 NE Jacksonville Road, Anthony, FL 32617 

(352)620-2006 

(352)620-2021 Fax 

(352)789-5331 Cell 

countrysidefunerals@embarqmail.com 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 



 

Parish life 

OFFICE - 352.595.5605                                          

Father Patrick Sheedy Blessed Trinity  629.8092      

Father Joe Maniangat Christ the King  397.4919 

Deacon Stephen Floyd Administrator  484.5619 

Melinda Gunn  Office/Bulletin  629.8092        

Sandra Hajal  Mass Intentions  867.1810       

   Bereavement                                                                                

   Sacristans, SME’s                                                                              

Kathie Bellamy  Readers   875.6288 

Jamie Compton  Altar Servers  274.3116               

Viki Leigh  Music Ministry        937.309.5535                 

Sandie Maguire  Ministry to the Sick 466.3977               

Sose Gaudet  Flowers, Decorations  622.3589      

   Gift Shop    

Sandie Maguire  Kitchen, Soup Kitchen 466.3977                                                      

   Legion of Mary                                    

Glen & Ethel Alder Mobile Home Tenants 239.1299        

   Brothers Keeper  817.7447         

Salvador Tobar  Ushers                           512-5800              

Spanish Community    622.4500                      

Travelers’ Information         410.676.6000 

Immigration Help          800.411.0714   

 

 

 

June 30, 2024 — Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

NEW PARISHIONERS and WINTER VISITORS are                       

requested to register soon after arrival.  Registration forms 

are available in the foyer of the Church.  Completed        

registration forms should be placed in the collection basket.     

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith                               

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a class 

(English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in 

the Community Center at Blessed Trinity and in Spanish the 

2nd Saturday of each month, at 9:00am at La Guadalupana  

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to                   

scheduling baptism.                                                                                             

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married your prep-

aration process should begin at least four (4) months prior to 

desired date.  We look forward to helping you during your 

time of engagement and preparation for the vocation of 

Christian marriage.  Call the Blessed Trinity Church Office at 

352.629.8092 for an appointment with one of our priests.                                                        

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would like 

to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please call 

506.0282 and key in your number or contact Blessed Trinity 

office at 629.8092.  When registering at the hospital, put 

your name on the Catholic List.                                                            

HALL RENTALS:  Having a Baby Shower, Birthday Party or 

Anniversary Party? The hall is available for rental.  Please call 

352.484.5619 for more information. 

MISSION STATEMENT                                                                                                                                         

We, the community of Christ the King Catholic Church, are committed to following Christ’s teachings of loving God 

and our neighbors, through faith, service and worship.  Our mission is to seek the kingdom of God and to be an 

example to everyone, of God’s unending love and mercy, with the help of the Holy Spirit.  

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Today’s reading from St. Paul explains the “divine economy” of stewardship—”The relief of others ought 

not to impoverish you; there should be a certain equality. Your plenty at the present time should supply 

their need so that their surplus may in turn one day supply your need.” 

   READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK                                         

Ez 2:2-5  

Cor 12:7-10 

Mk 6:1-6a 

MASS INTENTIONS            

                                        

Wednesday, July 3     Maguire & Lavan Families L/D  

Sunday, July 7            Ron & Greg Magraf  † 

 

Please contact Sandra Hajal at 867.1810 or email          

nhajal@aol.com to request a Mass for a loved one.   

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK                                      

We are asked to remember members of the Parish or a 

member’s family/friends in our prayers that they may 

have a speedy and complete recovery. Please enter their 

names in the white book in the foyer and they will be              

presented at Mass.  

Recently deceased–   

CTK ONGOING EVENTS                                                       

Legion of Mary meets each Wednesday before 

Mass. Contact Sandie Maguire at 352.466.3977                                   

Rosary is said Sunday mornings at 9:30am                           

Online Rosary - Visit www.comepraytherosary.org                  

Religious Articles Shop is open Sundays after Mass.           

Coffee/Donuts served after Sunday Mass in the 

hall.                                                                               

Soup Kitchen is open on Tuesday from 12:00pm-

2:00pm.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, stories, smiles, 

laughs and dessert.                                                                                                          

Altar Flowers contact Sose Gaudet at 622.3589 to 

place flowers on the altar with (1) week notice.           

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  - Council 16413 meets 

the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in  

Oschman Hall.  For more information contact 

Grand Knight, Bruce Burleson 352.812.1313.                                                      

Bulletin Advertising contact Melinda Gunn at 

629.8092.  Space is available.  The semi-annual 

rate is $80.00 for 6 months.                                                                      

Parish App: myparishapp.com or the app store                                   

Hall Rental: Contact Steve Floyd at 352.484.5619                      

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                                                   

The Legion of Mary is actively seeking new                             

members.  Please contact Sandie Maguire at 

352.466.3977 for more information. 

Weekly Offering 

June 23, 2024 

$1,378.00 

Dear CTK Parishioners, 

Our Catholic Appeal                   
assessment for CTK this year is 
$15,132.39. We  already have 
received pledges or donations 
in the amount of $11,227.39. Thanks to all of 
you who have  replied so far. We are doing rea-
sonably well.  

We still need $3,905 to meet our obligations. 
Last year we fulfilled our commitment. We can 
do it again. 

OCA pledge envelopes are available in the                 
vestibule at the entrance. Any and all                          
donations are welcome. Each donation shows a 
commitment to our Catholic faith. We,                      
hopefully will not have to take money from CTK 
savings to meet our goal. 

Thanks to all of you, Fr. Pat. 

Peter’s Pence Collection 

Today is the Peter’s Pence Collection, a                    
worldwide collection that supports the work of 
the Universal Church, including the work of the 
Holy See and the charitable works of Pope 
Francis. Take this opportunity to join with Pope 
Francis and be a sign of mercy to our suffering 
brothers and sisters. Please be generous today.                                         
For more information, visit                 
www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html. 

Blessing of the new Crucifix 

Join us for a bi-lingual Mass on Sunay, July 7th 

at 10:15 where we will be celebrating the                     

installation and blessing of our new crucifix. 

The English and Spanish communities will 

come together to celebrate the Mass with a 

party to follow.  

Everyone is asked to bring a dish to share.  

Maggie McDonald will be coordinating the 

food and drink so please call her at 

352.812.4640 so she can add you to the list. 



A STEWARDSHIP MOMENT       

In today’s second reading, St. Paul offers the                 
community at Corinth a spirituality of giving. He 
urges them to give and maintains that through their 
generosity, they will in turn be given in return 
much spiritual abundance. They will receive from 
those who are the beneficiaries of their own giving; 
a reciprocal gift that amounts to an equality of              
giving, made possible through the generous                      
mediation of Christ himself. This is an excellent 
reading for reflecting on the spirituality of giving. 
This week, take time to reflect on the ways you 
might discover a deeper joy in Jesus Christ because 
of your own generosity toward others.  

BIBLE STUDY 

Please consider joining us as 
we continue to study The Acts 
of the Apostles. 

We will not be meeting on July 7
th
, but the rest 

of the month’s topics are listed below. 

         July 14, 2024  Acts 8: Kingdom Borders 
Expand  

         July 21, 2024  Acts 9: The Persecutor 
Becomes the Preacher 

         July 28, 2024  Acts 10: St. Peter’s                
“Un-Kosher Picnic” 

We view a DVD teaching with Jeff Cavins from 
Ascension Press and discuss what we’ve been 
reading, enjoying fellowship and the                              
excitement of learning more about the word of 
God. So, come join us 

We meet shortly after Sunday Mass in the 
Oshman Hall classroom. 

Saving Mercy—Donations Needed  

Saving Mercy has an immediate need for the                       
following new or gently used 
items. 

A/C Window units—10,000 
BTUs or larger 

Mini Refrigerators 

Microwave Ovens 

Please contact Saving Mercy at 352-362-0126 to 
coordinate the delivery or pickup of any large 
items.    

Thank you so much for all of your help, peace be 
with you. 

Retrouvaille 

Sometimes things can go very wrong 
in a marriage. Retrouvaille is a                               
program to help heal and support  
married  couples experiencing                        
difficulties,  couples broken, lonely and hurting. It’s also 
for couples who have separated or divorced and want 
to try again .  Our next program  begins in  Winter Park, 
July 12-14, 2024. For more  information call 
352.274.4614. Not  counseling or group therapy. All 
calls and names held in strictest  confidence. Please 
check our website at Retrouvaille.org 

June: Vacation Bible School, thank you for 

your prayers 

At the end of May I asked for your prayerful                 

support for the three VBS sessions held in our 

Blessed Trinity community, which were completed 

with the last session being held at La Guadalupana 

Mission on Friday, June 28. Thank you for your 

prayers. 

The prayerful contribution of you, our                               

parishioners, is deeply appreciated. We started 

each session with the understanding that every 

child in our care enjoys a profound relationship 

with God which has been made possible through 

the sacrifice of Jesus. Our role was to help the 

child access the gift only God gives.  

The Gospel of Matthew spells this out; Jesus said, I 

thank you Father, Lord of heaven and earth that 

you have hidden from the wise and learned what 

you have revealed to little children (Chapter 11, 

verse 25). 

Hopefully, the efforts of our wonderful                          

volunteers supported by your prayers have sown 

seed of faith, hope and love that will grow silently 

and powerfully in the souls, hearts, and minds of 

our children in the days, weeks, months, and years 

to come. Deo Gratias! 

Stitching Sisters 

The next Stitching Sisters meeting will be on July 
21, 2024 in the community center at Blessed                
Trinity from 3:00pm to 4:30pm. 

Please come join us for a time to share stitching 
ideas and time for fellowship with each other. 

If you have questions you can contact Kathie               
Bellamy at 352.875.6288 or Angie Fischetti at 
352.368.9080. 

We are our 

Brother’s Keeper 

        “Whatever you did for one 

of these least brothers or                 

sisters of mine, you did for me.” -   

                          Mt 25:40 

Please consider donating to our 
food pantry. 

Spaghetti Sauce     Diapers (sizes 4,5,6) 

Spaghetti Noodles     Baby Wipes 

Tuna Helper      Toilet Paper 

Hamburger Helper      Laundry Soap 

Pork & Beans      Dish Soap 

Beef Stew (canned)      Razors           

Soups (canned)      Shampoo 

Cereal        Toothpaste        

Oatmeal       Bar Soap 

Deodorant (men and women)      

Macaroni & Cheese      

Peanut Butter and Jelly                                       
Canned Fruit  

Tea-Coffee-Gatorade                                                 
Powered or canned milk                                        
Broth (beef, chicken,veg) 


